Dear Senator Warren:

I am honored by President Biden's nomination to serve as Ambassador to the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD).

The Biden-Harris Administration has set the highest ethical standards of any Administration for its political appointees. I will abide by all provisions in the President's Executive Order on Ethics Commitments by Executive Branch Personnel.

In addition, in response to your request, I am willing to voluntarily commit to stronger ethical standards. Accordingly, if confirmed, I will immediately resign from all private sector advisory work.

I also commit to extend the recusal period in the Biden-Harris Administration's ethics pledge from two years to four years for all particular matters involving any companies with which I have a previous working relationship since leaving Congress. I will ensure that I have a robust screening process in place to help implement these recusals. I do not intend or expect to seek a waiver from any of these recusal obligations. I also commit to recuse myself from participating in the OECD's decisionmaking processes regarding cryptocurrency and digital assets policy, including the Crypto-Asset Reporting Framework and other cryptocurrency and digital asset-related initiatives.

Following the conclusion of my tenure as Ambassador to the OECD, for four years I will not accept employment, board service, or compensation from any company or organization primarily engaged within the cryptocurrency or digital assets industry.

I welcome the chance to discuss these or any other issues further at your convenience.

Sincerely,

